
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself.  My name 
is Rosa Alhasan and I am so excited to be your child’s second/third grade 
teacher.  During the year, I will be teaching your children Literacy, Math, 
Science, and Social Studies.  

This is my third-year teaching at ICCI Academy!  Before ICCI 
Academy, I taught fifth grade at Modern Montessori School in Amman, 
Jordan.  I earned my bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education from 
Northeastern Illinois University. I have my Professional Educator license 
and am certified to teach grades 1-6.  Outside of teaching I enjoy eating 
out, crafting, and spending time with my 3 kids and family.  

Throughout the year, it is important to have a strong parent-teacher 
relationship.  If at any time you have any questions or concerns please 
contact me.  You can email me at rosalio93@icloud.com or call me at (773) 
637-3755  Ext-4. Also, please check the school’s website often and sign up 
for Remind app. I will send a weekly newsletter with reminders, news, 
homework, and other information that might be helpful. I have already sent 
Class Dojo invites- please let me know if you have not received it.  

I am thrilled to be starting on this year’s journey with your children!  
I look forward to watching them learn, grow and have a fantastic time in 
second & third grade! 

Sincerely, 
Rosa Alhasan   


